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Meeting Minutes June 2003 
 
Treasurer’s report:  Current balance $11,174.02 
 
No new members as of meeting night.  Total members 235 
 
The Burlington Shag Club has won the outstanding organization of the year for North Carolina for the work 
done for Special Olympics.  Steve McHone who has been the driving force behind this effort will accept the 
award in Raleigh in August.  Congratulations Steve. 
 
A motion was made to have the club pay $150 for a bus going to the Winston Salem Area Shag Club Party on 
Aug 23.  The motion was passed. 
  
The change in the by law to allow the president to appoint the chairperson of a committee was passed. 
 
The motion to purchase DJ equipment for the club was passed.  The price of the equipment and the type of 
equipment being purchased will be discussed at the next meeting.  The DJ committee chairperson will be 
responsible for the security of the equipment.  The equipment will not be left at Ramada. 

The Ramada Inn has agreed to allow meetings to be held in one of the other rooms based on the availability at 
no charge. 
 
Don’t forget the special Olympic golf tournament Oct. 11. 
 
In spite of the weather, the golfers all had a good time at the fun tournament.  For the first time, in a long time 
the club made a net profit on the tournament of $406.44. 
 
The Meet the Area Shag party was a huge success with a record 284 people.  The party netted $3625.07. 
 
Aug 2 will be the next bingo night at Bogey’s 
 
A motion was made to have the club pay for half the cost of a bus going to the Winston Salem party of June 
28th.  The motion was denied because there was not enough time to notify all members. 
 
Upcoming events: 
             
Member Appreciation Pool Party - September 6th at Ramada from 1 to 8 
ACSC Meeting Greenville SC July 12 
Bingo Aug 2nd  at Bogey’s 
 
Meeting attendees: 
Keith Andrews  Sheila Bishop  Don Boone  Karen Boone   
Colon Bradsher  Kent Bradsher  Kimberley Caldwell Beth Canada 
Eddie Canada  Ellen Dodson  Jonnie Ellington Zane Gibbs 
Sharon Gilmore  Mary Gregory  Ronnie Gregory Carl Hansen 
Peg Hansen  Kevin Harrell  Susan Harrell  Earlene Hayes 
Mike Hayes  Ronald Jefferies Lynda Justice  Trish Maness 
Bruce Mattison  Pam McHone  Steve McHone  Carol Oakley 
David Oakley  Carol Pettigrew Steve Pettigrew Tuesday Roshelli 
Angie Sharpe  Clint Sharpe  Brenda Smith  Judy Smith 
Stephen Stearns  Gerri Swain  Hugh Walker  Sheila Walker 
Debbie Wall  Buddy Whaley Dotty Whaley  Nita Wilson 
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GET WELL SOON!!! 

 
Our thoughts and prayers are 
with Mike Flannigan.  He is 
home now from the hospital 

recovering. 

 

June 2003 Treasury Report 
 as of 5/16/03   $7,118.87 
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August 23, 2003 

Pool party and meet the area shag clubs party in Winston-Salem, NC.  

Hosted by: Winston-Salem Shag Club. Location: Holiday Inn, Hanes Mall, 
Winston-Salem, NC.  Pool party 2-6 at the Holiday Inn. Rent a room for 
$20.03 and attend the party later from 8-1 at the Holiday Inn. Cost: $15 f
pool party and meet the area shag clubs or $5 for meet the area shag clubs. 
Hotel: Holiday Inn, Hanes Mall 336-765-6670.  Contact: Eric Saunders 336-
761-2214 (ext 4002) (work) or 336-724-104

or 

easada_99@yahoo.com
9 or email 

. 
Junior SOS in North
Myrtle Beach 

 
July 17 – 20, 2003 

 
Please support this very 

important function! 
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 July August 
1  Charles Lindley 1  Matt Layman 
3  Debbie W all 2  Glenn Foust 
4  Eddie Canada 2  Roy Glasgow 
7  Mike Loy 3  Kathy Shotwell 
9  Lynn Hooper 4  Peggy Edwards 
10 Bill Inge 5  Frances W ilson 
12 Harold Caldwell 6  Gerri Swain 
14 Rickey Sharpe 7  Martha Hopper 
14 Rick Turner 9  Edith loy 
15 Sharon Russ 13 Scott W haley 
16 Karen Boone 15  Lynda Justice 
17 Sharon Fogleman 16  M ike Flanigan 
18 Bob Maccia 16  Stephen Stearns 
19 Janice McSherry 16 Richard W inningham 
21 Peggy Childress 19 Gail Jordan 
22 Joe Hopper 19 Trish Maness 
22 Gwen York 21 Buddy W haley 
23 Mary Cantu 22 Ellen Dodson 
24 Earlene Hayes 23 Caroline Davis 
25 Crystal W haley-Johnson 23 Drema Holder 
26 Dennis Johnson 24 Lisa Jarrell 
26 Jackie Nelson 28 Jimmy Bare 
27 Jim Holder 29 Becky McKee  

 
 

 

Editor’s Corner, 
 
WOW what a great start to summer and there is so much left to do.  The 
Area party was a success and we owe a huge thanks to those who helped 
in planning and putting together the event.  GREAT JOB!  We have a lot 
of other events that are coming up in the next few months so I hope 
everyone will take the time to come out and support their BSC and other 
clubs.  Clint and I hope everyone has a safe and fun 4th and we look 
forward to seeing you around. 
 
Angie 
 
P.S. Deadline for articles in August newsletter is July 25th.  We would 
love to hear from all of our members and put their thoughts and 
comments in “their” newsletter. 
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Mark your calendars… 
 

eptember 6th  at Ramada
Inn 

1pm to 8pm 
 

1st annual Membership 
Appreciation Party. 

 
Be there or be square…this 

will be a pool party and 
ookout that you do not want 

to miss. 
 

More details will be in the 
ugust newsletter and on the 

website at 
www.burlingtonshagclub.com  
 you need further information

call Ronnie Gregory at  
585-1118 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Don’t forget the Bus 
ride on August 23rd to 

the Winston-Salem Area 
party. 

The club has donated 
$150 to go towards the 

trip. 
Contact Ronnie Gregory 

for more details. 

Next Business Meeting Night at 
Masters Lounge: 

July 18, 2003 at 8:00 
P.M. 

 
Remember to wear your red, 

white and blue. 





 

 Hawaiian/Luau Party  
 

WOW! It all started with my big mouth. I told the Entertainment Committee that we 
needed to build a hut for the DJ booth. Just so happened our Prez was there at the meeting that night and said 
he could do it out of PVC pipe. The next thing you know I was over at there house several days & nights and 
then bam, there it was. Everybody was so complimentary about all the decorations but the hut spoke its own 
words. We cannot forget the last touch, which was the monkey. Some man offered $40.00 for him, so I looked 
at Mary and she said yes sell him. 
Shag clubs from all over came and supported us: Winston-Salem, Greensboro, Durham, Danville, Raleigh, 
Sanford, Tennessee, Pittsboro, Eden, Charlotte, and Burlington 
I would like to THANK EVERYBODY who worked, selling the beach lawn buddy tickets, the door, the 
greeters, the decorating and 50/50.  It could not have been such a success with out YOU!!!!!! 
Now for the success:  
INCOME: 
Beach Lawn Buddy Tickets 700 @ $5.00 =  $ 3,500.00 
Door                                     284 @ $5.00 =  $ 1,420.00 
50/50                                                              $    354.00 
TOTAL                                                          $ 5,274.00 
  
EXPENSES: 
Beach Lawn Buddy  $    152.66 
Ramada                     $ 1,135.00 
Decorations               $    111.27 
DJ                              $    250.00 
TOTAL                     $ 1,648.93 
All Lawn Buddy Items & door prizes were donated except the alcohol and $50.00 for Gas Grill. 
 
TOTAL PROFIT      $ 3,625.07 
THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
Nita Wilson 
Entertainment Chairperson 
 

 
Dear BSC family, 
 

Just want to say thank you to the best group of “friends” I’ve ever had the good fortune to know. 

During my recent illness, everyone has been supportive, encouraging and positive.  Your support helped me to 

stay active and maintain a positive attitude.  Most of all, you have my heartfelt thanks for your prayers.  When 

someone cares enough to include you in a prayer, that’s a blessing that should not be taken lightly.  I’ve been 

truly blessed because my doctor advised me on June 18th that I was in complete remission and only need to 

have another CT scan and lab work in September.  Once again, “THANK YOU” BSC from the bottom of my 

heart. 

        Sincerely, 
        Butch Dowd 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email message from the “Sanford Girls on Tour” 
about the Hawaiian Luau” 

 
Hi, 
 
The “Sanford Girls On Tour" wants to thank you 
again for making us so welcome at your party.  We 
really had a great time!!!! It blew us away at how 
friendly the people are, you all really made us feel 
welcome. We will continue to check your website 
and join you throughout the year for future events.  
Our website is sanfordshags.com.   
 
Once again, THANKS FOR A GREAT TIME!!! 
 
Becky Blackman 

 

 
 

Al & Cookie Fogleman have a new 
baby granddaughter!!! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Jonnie Ellington has retired from the 

school systems after 33 years!! 
 

Jonnie also has recently celebrated the
marriage of her son! 

BSC W

Cathy K
 

 
 

elcomes new members!! 
 

ilgore and James Kilgore 



 
 

Saturday August 16th 
4 pm until 12 pm 

 
Join all the great DJ’s in a fun filled day of music.  Bring your 

cooler to “ The Junkyard”  K&C salvage Hwy. 49 N. in 
Harrisburg, NC.  For more information call Clyde 704-932-1763 or 
Ken 704-455-2526.  You can also contact Gerry Holland or Clint 
Sharpe for a copy of the flyer, which has a list of the DJ’s, driving 

directions, and list of local hotels. 
 
 

 



 
August 9, 2003 

Steppin Out Shag Club's Annual Golf Tournament 
for charities 

 
 Location Monroeton Golf Club located on Hwy 158 between Reidsville & 

Stokesdale -- Shotgun Start at 8:00 A.M. -- Cookout to follow....... 

 
There are still some
members volunteere
Justice, Evelyn Tur
Trish Maness, Kent
Moore, Zane Gibbs
Fogleman, and Paul
ticket.  Remember, 
$1,000, Fourth is $5
Thanks for voluntee
 
Any member that se
themselves…….. 
 
For those members 
unsold tickets to Ev
them sold prior to th
you get them sold.  
 
Please support these
Hospice, Caring 4 K
 
THANKS! 

 

Aug 23:  Chatham Charity Fundraiser in Siler City, 
NC. Hosted by: Chatham Area Shag Association. Location: Siler City Country 
Club, Siler City, NC. Time: 8:00 pm- midnight.  DJ: Ray Scott. Hotel: Days Inn, 
919-663-1818. Cost: $5/person. Silent Auction, reverse raffle ($1,000.) Only 300
tickets to be sold. Cash bar, food. Contact: Cynthia Strickland 919-776-2516 or 
email cworrell@alltel.net or cstrick@chatham.k12.nc.us. 
Fun Monday Raffle Tickets 

 Fun Monday raffle tickets to sell.  The following 
d to take tickets to sell:  Dotty Whaley, Lynda 

ner, Ronnie Gregory, Judy Hunt, Donnie Boone
 Bradsher, Kim Caldwell, Angie Sharpe, Carolyn 
, Ron Jefferies, Steve McHone, Steven Stearn
a May.  Please see any of these members to buy a 
First Prize is $7,500, Second is $2,000, Third is 
00.   Great returns for only $10.00 per ticket!  
ring to sell 

, 

s, Okie 

tickets. 

lls 20 tickets, will get a free ticket for 

who took packs to sell – please turn in the money or 
elyn Turner by Friday night August 15th.  If you get 
at, go ahead and turn them in to Evelyn as soon as 

 tickets sales, they are for a very good cause – 
ids and other charitable organizations. 

mailto:cworrell@alltel.net
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 WHEN :    JULY 19, 2003 
WHERE:    THE TAVERN 
TIME:    8:30 P.M. - 1:00 A.M. 
     DJ @ 9:00 P.M. 
COST:    $ 3.00 COVER 

 
 
 
 
CASH PRIZES AWARDED FOR THE TACKIEST ATTIRE: 

1ST PLACE – MALE 25.00, FEMALE 25.00 
2ND PLACE – MALE 15.00, FEMALE 15.00 
3RD PLACE - MALE 10.00, FEMALE 10.00 

 
FOOD, PRIZES & LOTS OF FUN FOR ALL!! 
 
 
 
 

PLAN NOW TO ATTEND!!!!! 



SPECIAL  EVENTS & DJ LIST 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

July 11, 2003 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Bar & Grill, Ramada Inn   DJ - Rick Turner 
 
July 11 - 13, 2003 
ACSC/SOS Summer Workshop in Greenville, SC. Hosted by Carolina Shag Club. Location: Greenville, SC. Cost:$50 prior to 6/11 then $55. 
Hotel: Hyatt Regency 1-800-233-1234. Contact: Gwyn Smith 864-233-3907 or email gwynsmith33@aol.com. Check 
http://www.carolinashagclub.com for printable flier and registration form.  
 
 July 18, 2003 
BSC Monthly Business Meeting & Birthday Night at Masters Lounge   RED - White - Blue night (show your Patriotism) DJ - Bobby Snyder 
"The Southern Gentleman" 
 
July 25, 2003 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Bar & Grill, Ramada Inn   DJ - Hugh & Sheila Walker 
 
July 25 - 26, 2003 
13th Annual Boogie & Bogey in the Pines in Southern Pines, NC. Hosted by: Sandhills Shag Club. Location: Southern Pines, NC. Contact: Joan
Gibson 910-895-3183 or email jgib@carolina.net or Roger Racster 910-895-4872 or email roger.racster@ncmail.net. 
 
August 1, 2003 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Bar & Grill, Ramada Inn   DJ - Bobby Bennett from Lake Wylie 
 
August 8, 2003 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Bar & Grill, Ramada Inn   DJ - Doogie Padrick 
 
August 15, 2003 
BSC Monthly Business Meeting & Birthday Night at Masters Lounge   DJ - Bill Moore from Eden 
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The Burlington Shag Club is a non-profit social club dedicated to 
the preservation of the shag dance and beach music.  Known for 
its hospitality and great parties, Burlington club members strive 
to promote shag dancing, beach music and fun.  But, the club is 
not only about shag dancing and having fun it's also about 
helping those in need.  Each year the Burlington Shag Club 
holds fundraisers for the benefit of Meals on Wheels and the 
Special Olympics.  Both of these events are highly successful 
because of the hard work and dedication of all our club 
members. 

Shag Rag July 2003 
www.BurlingtonShagClub.com 
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